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December 22, 2020 
 

DALIAN PORT CLOSURE 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
 
Please be advised that Dalian main port, has advised that both inbound and outbound terminals in Dayao Bay, 
have been closed since Dec. 21st  2020, as there has been a few confirmed cases of COVID-19. All vessel, yard, 
and gate operations have been stopped until further notice. Hence, delays are expected for the following weeks.  
 
Additionally, due to port closure, a large number of containers cannot be discharged, resulting in a serious shortage 
of empty equipment turnover this week. On the other hand, air import and export operations have not been affected 
at present. 
 
C.H. Robinson Freight Services (China) Ltd. Dalian Branch remains normal operations and our staff are safe. We 
are reaching out to ocean carriers to find out their contingency plans, and we are keeping in close contact with the 
port of Dalian to gather more information as to their next steps. We will provide further updates as they become 
available.  
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within, 
please contact your C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson 
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